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Public Statement of Congratulations on the Appointment of Dr Theresia C. Numbi as                         

Commissioner of the Mining Commission. 
 

Tanzania Mining Industry Suppliers Association (TAMISA) wishes to extend its heartfelt 
congratulations to Dr. Theresia C. Numbi on her recent appointment as Commissioner of the 
Mining Commission. 
 
Dr. Numbi has been a dedicated and valued member of the mining community, having most 
recently served as Secretary of TAMISA, where her leadership, hard work, insight, and 
commitment to the growth and integrity of the sector were deeply appreciated. 
 
Her appointment to this critical position is a clear reflection of her competence, 
professionalism, and deep understanding of the mining industry in Tanzania. We believe 
under her leadership, the Mining Commission will continue to thrive, inspire positive change, 
uphold transparency and drive sustainable development of the sector. 
 
TAMISA expresses its full support and looking forward to work closely with Dr. Numbi, the 
Ministry of Minerals and the Mining Commission to advance the goals of responsible and 
inclusive mining in our country. 
 
We once again congratulate Dr. Numbi and wish her great success in this important role. 

 
 
 
…………………………………  
Peter Andrew Kumalilwa 
Chairperson 

Tanzania Mining Industry Suppliers Association (TAMISA) 


